
      

    Muscatine USBC November 2017 Newsletter    

Well, October flew by and here we are into November already! Hope you all are ready for the 

holidays as they are coming! 

October was busy with tournaments and benefits! We would like to recognize the RoseBowl 

staff and Mary Lowe for their organization of the Bowling for Boobies along with all that 

participated via a team or donation. They raised over $2400 and exceeded last year’s total by 

$700 for Breast Cancer Awareness! Nicely done! 

The Bar Challenge on October 21st brought some good scores! Congratulations to Amber Niaves, 

Kirsten Hogan, Hannah Lake and Sean McCleary as the winners of this challenge! 

600 Club “In League” Tournament has declared Judy Hocke and Linda Taylor the winners!  

These ladies had a winning score of 1475! Congratulations! 

The Strikers Bowling League (Special Needs) completed their fall session with the help of Al 

Jordan, manager Hannah Anderson and the L&M Bowling members: Shadyn Bishop, Traven Tillie, 

Hayley Anderson, Whittney Morse, Dawn Hathaway, Lauren Bodman, Madi Gerdts and Dustin 

Rose who bowled the Pro-Am tournament. Larry Roberson rounded out the above list of Pros 

who partnered with the Strikers. It was an amazing night of bowling and fun! Everyone was a 

winner that night! 

Family doubles showed that we have some great bowling families! The following will be continuing 

to bowl in the next round of Family Doubles: 

Rhylann Lessenger–Brandon Lessenger 1309 /Addison Weggen–Matt Weggen 1353 /Cassie 

Johnson–Brandon Gasaway 1370 /Whittney Morse–Wes Morse 1403 /Adam Morse-Wes Morse 

1353 /Cale Brooks-Dustin Brooks 1325 /Spenser Kessel-Wayne Brannen 1480 /Noah Miller-

Larry Brown 1374 /Devin Lerette-Mark Lerette 1355 /Traven Tillie-Chad Bieri 1346 /Rhylann 

Lessenger-Jenny Lessenger 1297 /Hannah Anderson-Shannon Jordan 1432 /Abigaile Everett-

Cathy Ribbink 1374 /Ragan Carey-Ellen Carey 1384 /Gabi Evans-Tabitha Bieri 1350 /Jackson 

Bieri-Tabitha Bieri 1455 /Keaten Bieri-Tabitha Bieri 1484 /Noah Miller-Fran Miller 1477 

/Traven Tillie-Tabitha Bieri 1432 
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We had some great honor scores turned in! Damon Stalkfleet who shot a 300 game on 

10/3. Gabby Evans shot a 300 game on 10/8 and Matt Weggen shot 815 on 10/21. 

Congratulations – good bowling! 

The Muscatine USBC Board members will be having a 50/50 raffle Nov. 5th-11th for BVL 

(Bowlers for Veterans). Please help support our Veterans! 

This month brings more tournaments for you to try: 

WADJA (What Did Ya Shoot) – weekly - $1.00                                              

Sign up each time you bowl for a chance to win half of the pot! Our 1st drawing will be 

12/17! The 1st of December will be the final chance to pre-pay the rest of the season to 

get double the entry for making your average. Don’t miss out! 

November 4th – Mixed Doubles – 4pm - $40 per couple 

Grab a partner for a fun time! 

 

November 5th - Greater Iowa - Doors Open at 7am – Bowling starts at 8:30am 

Bowl or watch some great bowlers from Iowa! 

 

November 11th – Bar Challenge - 6pm - $75 per team / 5 person 

Come throw a few! (Balls? Beers? Both!) 

 

November 12th – QC High School Dan Miner Scholarship – 9am 

Please help encourage kids to participate for scholarships and great fun! 

 

November 22nd – Turkey Tap – 9 Pin – 6pm - $100 per team / 4 person 

Bowl and dance away some pounds before the big feast on Thursday! 

Facing Time and Hermitt Longhorn will be playing in the bar! 

 

We all have a lot to be “thankful” for this month and always. Each of us are able to bowl 

every week, some weeks good – some weeks bad, but we are able to bowl. Sharing laughs, 

making good friends and great memories unlike any other sport.  

Happy Thanksgiving to you all! 

Muscatine USBC 

 

 



 

 

 

  


